RESPECT 🖨 OPPORTUNITY 🦃 COLLABORATION 🎢 ASPIRATION ISSUE: 11 / 21 JULY 2022

Futura Learning Partnership NEWS ETTER

FOR PARENTS, CARERS AND THE LOCAL COMMUNITY







Great British Bake-Off winner Giuseppe Dell'Anno joined headteacher Dawn Sage to judge entries in the jubilee-themed cake contest at Saltford School's summer fair



WELCOME

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the newsletter of this school year and, in the words of the song – 'Looks like we made it!'

What a year it has been! It started with Covid and ended with sweltering heat. Despite the many challenges that have come our way, our schools have had a brilliant year. You can see from our Director of Education's piece that we were delighted to receive positive affirmation from Ofsted when five of our schools were inspected this year and we end the year with a very impressive set of results from Key Stage 1 assessments and Year 6 SATs. We await the GCSE, A Level and BTEC results in August with eager anticipation.

Education is about so much more than test and exam results however and I have been delighted this year to see a rich variety of activities returning to our schools after the hiatus of the pandemic. We have showcased some of these through the Bulletin and I hope given you a flavour of the amazing enrichment activities and opportunities being provided across our family of schools. This edition contains some staggering individual achievements and many congratulations to these young people for what they have achieved. The return of the

FUTURALEARNING.CO.UK

traditional end of year activities has also been a delight to see and great to hear about the fun our Year 6 children have had as they end their time in primary education and prepare for the move to secondary school. Students in Year 11 enjoyed a fun day of induction activities in preparation for joining the Futura Sixth in September, which included a bouncy castle!

Reflecting back over the year, I would like to take this opportunity to say some heartfelt words of thanks to all the people whose effort and support help to make our schools and trust successful:

- Firstly to our children and young people for everything they contribute to their school and community. They are amazing and so great to see most of them bouncing back from the disruption of the last two years
- Thank you to you as parents and carers for the support you give to your child's school. Parental/Carer partnership is so important and we literally couldn't do what we do without your support
- Thank you to the many people in our communities who volunteer to support

their local school and help provide the opportunities and activities that enrich our children's experiences. Your support is very much appreciated by staff and children and thank you for helping us to make a difference

• Thank you to all the people across our family of schools who volunteer their services to be part of the governance of our trust. Futura is very fortunate to have such a strong and dedicated group of school governors and trustees who guide our work and hold us to account for providing every child with a high quality education and every member of staff with a fulfilling job and career

Finally, I am sure you would like to join me in thanking all the teachers and members of staff who work across Futura Learning Partnership for their hard work and dedication. I consider myself very fortunate to work with them and cannot thank them enough for all they have done this year.

I would like to wish the staff who are leaving Futura all the very best for their future and thank them for what they have contributed. We are very proud that many of them are leaving us for promotion and exciting new career opportunities. We are also very proud that a number of colleagues are moving to promoted posts within Futura and we wish them all the best for their new roles.

I wish all the children and young people who are moving to a new school or phase all the very best and thank them for the contribution they have made. We hope they will look back at their time in a Futura school with great fondness having made some happy memories they will remember throughout their life.

Thank you for your support and encouragement throughout the year and I hope you and your family enjoy the summer break.

With best wishes.

Andrea Arlidge

Chief Executive

REFLECTIONS ON 2021/22 FROM FUTURA'S DIRECTOR OF EDUCATION

However good we are, we always want to improve further.

This is true of us as individuals but also as a trust. This has been a busy year for school improvement as external assessments returned, Ofsted restarted inspections and we

continued with a number of major projects to support pupils and colleagues in schools.

At the start of July we received the first external outcomes for key stage 2 since 2019. We were delighted that against a national drop of 6% of pupils achieving the expected standard in reading, writing and mathematics, the Futura average improved by 11%. All Futura schools were above the national average, most improving significantly on their previous performance.

We welcomed the return of Ofsted inspections and were pleased, but not surprised that Chandag Infants maintained their 'good' rating and IKB improved from 'requires improvement' to 'good'. The long awaited inspections at Sir Bernard Lovell and The Meadows also took place. These schools joined the trust some time ago in 'special measures' and we were thrilled that Ofsted agreed with us that both were thoroughly 'good' schools.

The outcomes outlined above are a result of huge efforts by colleagues in those schools and across Futura and the communities they work with. Well done to all!

The collaboration across
Futura has never been stronger
and more purposeful. One
example is the implementation



of the Futura Curriculum. This is now being further developed by the creation of supporting resources, plans and specialists supporting teachers' subject knowledge. This not only helps to ensure the quality of delivery but will also support with workload.

One of our priorities next year is to further enhance our assessment of pupil work through public display. I have no doubt we will be sharing the details of this with you in newsletters throughout next year.

Gary Schlick

Director of Education

FUTURALEARNING.CO.UK f



FUTURA'S MUSICAL EXTRAVAGANZA WILL BE WORTH THE WAIT

Musicians in Futura Learning
Partnership are ending the academic
year on a high note – and expect next
year to be even better.

Singers and instrumentalists from our schools got together at Bristol Grammar School on July 18 to practise their unique musical piece, which is entitled Futura Oratorio Avona.

And at the start of the new school year, on September 13, about 400 students, ranging from Year 3 to Year 13, will unite again to perform the work at the Bath Forum.

The project, led by the trust's director of music Ingrid McLean, involved

commissioning an original 30-minute piece of music for two primary choirs, a senior choir and orchestra.

We brought in composer Phil Dixon, who began by visiting all our Year 10 Music classes at BDS, SBL and Wellsway to come up with initial compositional ideas. He went away and arranged the melodies and chord progressions into the oratorio, which is based on the myth of how the River Avon came into being.

Students rehearsed in their own schools, with teachers who play musical instruments also joining in. The original plan was to perform at the Bath Forum

on July 19 but this had to be postponed because of the extreme heat. However, we're sure the concert in September will be worth the wait.

Ms McLean said it was great for schools, students and staff to be able to work together on the oratorio after so many months of Covid restrictions.

"This is an ambitious project and it's been encouraging to see so many students wanting to get involved in the project. We're determined to ensure students at Futura have the opportunity for quality music making and working collaboratively enables us to do this," she said.

f



WELLSWAY SCHOOL SAYS FAREWELL TO TEACHER TINA AFTER 41 YEARS ...

Tina Tabor is retiring from Wellsway School this summer after spending her entire career – 41 years – at the Keynsham secondary school.

Tina, a Bristolian, who attended Merrywood Grammar School and Exeter University, joined Wellsway as a maths teacher in 1981 and is now back in that role, with three of her former students among her colleagues.

Over the years she has been a deputy head of year, head of year, head of maths and a member of the senior leadership team. She has served under six substantive headteachers and several acting headteachers.

This incredible long service might not have happened, however. In the early days, Tina applied for a job elsewhere but was offered a promotion to remain, so she stayed ... and stayed.

"There have been a few long-serving staff at Wellsway but I think 41 years is a record." she said.

"It has been a pleasure teaching and working with the thousands of young people that have come through the school. I have had many children tell me that I taught their dad or their auntie. So far, not one of them has said that I taught



their nan or grandad! I have made many lifelong friends with past and present school staff and I have been fortunate to have been able to be in a profession which I have loved."

Tina received an engraved vase for 40 years' service but decided at that time she was not ready to stop.

Now, though, she is looking forward to being able to join her husband Garry on some international trips he makes for his work in the water industry. She will also have more time to spend with her daughters Rhianna and Alexandra and grandchildren Theo, nine, Florence, seven, and two-year-old Freddie. This will include supporting her grandchildren's schools and her favourite hobbies of sewing and gardening.

"I thought leaving would be a difficult decision. I'm institutionalised – the car knows its way to work, I've been doing the journey so long. But I don't have any regrets. It is an exciting new phase of my life."

Former workmates returned to celebrate with Tina at an afternoon tea organised by maths department colleague Sarah Reve and current colleagues will mark her departure at the end of term.

Wellsway School principal Rob
Pearsall said: "I have enjoyed working
with Tina for the short period we have
been together. Tina is an inspirational
colleague; one full of energy, optimism,
passion and enthusiasm. The very
embodiment of great teacher, a
professional with the highest expectations
and one who wants the very best for her
students. She will be greatly missed by
staff and students alike."

Andrea Arlidge, Chief Executive of Futura Learning Partnership, said: "Tina's dedication to Wellsway School is remarkable. So many colleagues, students and families have cause to be grateful to her. We wish her a hugely enjoyable retirement."

... AND OUR THANKS, TOO, TO THESE LOYAL EMPLOYEES

A highlight of our conference was the presentation of awards to employees with 25 years or more service in our schools. Congratulations to the following staff:

25 YEARS

Joanna Browne - Saltford Dave Chaplin - BDS Jackie Davies - BDS Lisa Ewins - Wellsway Dan Goater - BDS Maria Newark - Saltford Jo Savory - Chandag JS

26 YEARS

Lesley Brinton - BDS
Jane Davies - BDS
Amanda Greipl - Cheddar Grove
Louise Hancock - BDS
Dawn Sage - Saltford
Catherine Singleton - St John's
Elizabeth Spincer - Saltford
Ruth Urch - SBL

27 YEARS

Helen Clements - SBL

28 YEARS

Jan Gratland - BDS

29 YEARS

Jill Paddock - Cheddar Grove

30 YEARS

Yvonne Nyiri - Cheddar Grove Vicky Rich-Can - Cheddar Grove Sue Robinson - SBL

31 YEARS

Richard May - Central Team Ian McNeilage - Aspire Claire Slocombe - SBL

32 YEARS

Pauline Getter - Wansdyke Caroline Saunders - SBL

38 YEARS

Gillian Sargent - SBL

39 YEARS

Andrea Kenney - SBL

41 YEARS

Tina Tabor - Wellsway

f y

BAKE-OFF'S GIUSEPPE IS STAR GUEST AT SUMMER FAIR

Saltford's summer fair was back in all its glory, themed around the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. It was also a major part of this year's Saltford Festival opening weekend.

The PTA did a fantastic job of putting on the fair, and sincere thanks go to everyone who was involved.

Thanks also to Great British Bake-Off winner Giuseppe Dell'Anno, who gave so much time and effort as special guest at the fair. He also baked and donated cakes for the tea room and co-judged the Saltford Bake-Off competition with Mrs Sage. The competition for children was for all year groups and multiple prizes were announced and awarded at the fair.

Despite the odd rain shower, there were lots of games, activities, demonstrations and stalls – something for everyone – and the day was a huge success.





SPLASH HIT

A good time was had by all when Cheddar Grove threw open its gates for the annual PTFA Summer Fayre. Among a great mix of stalls, the cake and sweet stands did well while the most popular attraction was the chance to throw wet sponges at Mr Jeffery, headteacher.





OAR-SOME! STUDENTS PULL TOGETHER FOR SUCCESS



The Bedminster Down Watersports Squad took part in a regatta with eight other schools. All the schools had spent a couple of months learning sailing, rowing and kayaking, as well as developing pupils' teamwork and social skills. We were delighted with the progress BDS pupils made in all aspects, and particularly with the overall third place that they achieved on the day, with several students winning their races. Thank you to all staff who were involved in setting these sessions up, especially Ms Mills who put many hours into the organisation of the project.

SCHOOL CAMP: WHERE MEMORIES ARE MADE

SALTFORD







Saltford School has a strong tradition of offering the experience of going away on camp every year from Year 4. It has been a delight to be able to offer these again this year.

Year 4s enjoyed two days in Somerset, staying overnight at Barton Camp in Winscombe. The activities included outdoor and indoor games, hiking, swimming and a visit to Puxton Park. One of the highlights was the sing-song around the camp fire accompanied by Mr

George and his guitar.

Trying a new venue this year, Year 5s spent three days on camp and stayed at Mill on the Brue Outdoor Activity Centre in Bruton, stopping at Glastonbury Tor on the way for some walking and sketching. Year 6s were excited and well prepared to be going to Okehampton for their week-long camp. The programme was varied and fun – including "weaselling" on the moor – and it required the children to tease their

brains and conquer some fears too.
Above all, we know that the children, and staff, have great fun on these camps.
Spending quality time outside school in a new environment means that the children can try new things and discover qualities they never knew they had. The camps really foster independence and strengthen the bond between classmates and staff. These are the experiences that live long in the memory.

WANSDYKE







Year 6 went to camp at Simonsbath, where they enjoyed wonderful weather and fantastic activities.

f y

FROM VAN GOGH TO STREET ART - A DAY OF INSPIRATION





Students from SBL were inspired by artists from the past and the present on a visit to Bristol. The Year 10 and 12 Fine Art students enjoyed the Van Gogh Immersive Experience - a fabulous 360 degree digital art exhibition of his work and a virtual reality journey into his life - at The Propyard before spending the afternoon exploring some of the amazing street art created for this year's Upfest festival in Bedminster.

CURTAIN UP ON THE END-OF-YEAR SHOW







As the end of primary school beckons, Year 6s at Saltford have all been involved in putting on a show, using their acting, singing and dancing talents. There have been intensive rehearsals over the past few weeks, all culminating in a brilliant show. The first performance was enjoyed by the rest of the school children during the day and then parents came in for the evening performance. What a show it was! The children's ability and enthusiasm never fail to impress us. Thanks to our recently-retired Mr Baker who gave his time and talents to





bring the show to the stage and to the other staff and supporters who produced such wonderful costumes, scenery and music.

f y

ISSUE: 17 / 21 JULY 2022

STUDENTS OPEN THE KEYNSHAM MUSIC FESTIVAL





Futura students got the 2022 Keynsham Music Festival off to a swinging start with an event at the Temple Street canteen. The performance had to be switched indoors because of the weather but if anything this added to the atmosphere. The musicians from SBL and Wellsway did them selves proud.

Many thanks to Futura Director of Music Ingrid McLean for organising this event.



FASCINATING FACTS ABOUT SOME SCARY CREATURES

Did you know that an African Land snail has 10,000 teeth? This was the favourite fascinating fact learned by Year 2 at Cheddar Grove during a visit from Zoolab. It involved classifying different types of animals and learning lots of information about invertebrates and vertebrates. Everyone was very brave and either held or stroked all the animals.

AHOY THERE! PIRATES BOARD THE MATTHEW



The Reception children at St John's had a fantastic time being pirates aboard The Matthew in Bristol Docks before exploring the M-Shed. They were a credit to the school and made Mrs Bruton very proud.





LOTS OF LEARNING DOWN BY THE RIVER

Year 5 children at Chandag Junior School took part in a workshop run by Bristol Avon Rivers Trust. The children began in the classroom, learning about the effect of pollution on the river system and how their actions can improve the river environment. Then they walked to the river where they learned how to build rafts from natural resources, developed their map reading skills

and sketched their surroundings. They also had a great time river dipping where they studied invertebrates living in the river. It was a great way to spend a warm June day and the children had a wonderful time. We were very grateful to Bristol Avon Rivers Trust for providing this free workshop.

SAFETY FIRST AS WORKSHOP KEEPS PUPILS ON TRACK



Chandag Infants Year 2 enjoyed a Train Safety workshop before their rail trip to Bath. The children learnt fascinating facts about keeping themselves safe and the running of train stations. They can now explain the significance of the yellow platform line and the orange line on the side of every train! Thank you to the Platform theatre team who trained the children well and accompanied them on their adventure to experience the Living Tree at the Egg Theatre.



RUGBY FOUNDATION LINK IS A WINNER

Aspire Academy welcomed Bath Rugby Community
Foundation into the school to help develop students' rugby
skills as well as delivering interactive Personal Social
Development lessons with KS3 students. This has been a real
success with students developing the key skills of teamwork,
problem solving and communication.

FUTURA LEARNING PARTNERSHIP LEADS WAY ON APPRENTICESHIPS

Three Futura Learning Partnership trainees are about to become qualified teachers under a scheme being piloted by our trust.

They will be the first in this part of the country to secure QTS after completing the Postgraduate Teaching Apprenticeship and we have a second group waiting to start,

Meanwhile, thirteen teaching assistants have completed the Level 3 qualification with us and we have more on the way to achieving it.
Futura Learning Partnership offers apprenticeships in many roles – providing an excellent opportunity to gain qualifications without paying any

fees and while earning.

Watch this space for details of provision ranging from a Level 7 apprenticeship for a SENCO (special educational needs co-ordinator) to courses in play therapy, site management, school finance management and senior leadership

More information can be found at <u>Orange Moon Training</u>, our training partner's website.

If you would like to explore an apprenticeship route please do contact me: jgallop@futuralearning.co.uk

Jon Gallop

ITE and Apprenticeship Coordinator



CONGRAD-ULATIONS!

Wansdyke pupils Gabriel and Holly have graduated from the Children's University, a programme of activities run through the University of the West of England.

BIG SHOUTOUT TO ASDA VOLUNTEERS

Thirty general and regional managers from stores around Bristol and Bath worked on the grounds of Wansdyke School as part of their service to the community. They brought with them plants for the grounds and gardens, which were very much appreciated by the green team, the dig it club and the garden of hope children.

Some of the managers painted the railings at the front of the school, some painted the woodwork around the school with stain to preserve its life and others were involved in cutting back bushes and brambles. They worked really hard and we are really grateful that they chose Wansdyke to work with as their community project this year.



SCHOOLS LINK UP TO MARK PATRONAL FESTIVAL

St John's held their annual Patronal Festival, welcoming the children and staff from Two Rivers to join the celebrations. The morning was spent engaged in activities linked to respect, including writing group prayers, making prayer ribbons and learning a song, as well as other activities. The traditional fish and

chips lunch was enjoyed in the warm sunshine, before the afternoon's events started off with an assembly about the parable of the Lost Sheep. The focus of the afternoon was to think about St John, so the children worked together, in mixed aged groups, to create their version of our school logo.



GIRLS GIVE CONFIDENCE A TRY

Some Year 8 girls from SBL have taken part in the Bear in Mind project run by Bristol Bears community team.

Bear in Mind is a health and wellbeing programme aimed at equipping girls in secondary education with the tools to build self-confidence and to cope with the wider issues faced by young women across modern society.

The groups were apprehensive at the beginning; however, as the sessions went on they slowly grew in confidence and began to open up to the positive aspects of the course. Alongside the classroom activities the girls also took part in some tag rugby sessions that build towards games against other school groups on the programme.



The group went on two trips. The first trip was to Ashton Gate, where they had a stadium tour and found out about many of the jobs and roles that are needed to run a professional sports club. The second trip was to Shaftesbury Park, where the girls took part in a number of sessions with

players from the Bristol Bears women's team and then played matches against other schools.

It was lovely to see the students get fully into the games at the end of this programme and enjoy themselves. Well done to them all for completing the programme.

AIM FOR THE MOON - YOU MIGHT BECOME A STAR

A moon landing was one of the activities undertaken by students from SBL Academy and Bedminster Down School during a leadership programme this year.

The students had to design, build and operate a lunar rover in the session at Aerospace Bristol museum. Other venues visited were Clifton College sports grounds, Bristol University and Bristol Zoo.

The aim of the five sessions was to build self-confidence and help students realise that they have all the



attributes needed to put themselves forward for leadership opportunities

both in school and in the community.

Motivational speaker Cameron
Parker talked about overcoming
barriers, setting personal
standards and how hard work and
determination play a vital role in
taking charge of your own future.

Some of the students have already volunteered for extra projects and this is testament to their drive to improve as young leaders.

Well done everyone.

BETTER LATE THAN NEVER

IKB Year 10 students missed out on skills training and team building activities during their induction – so they have done them this term! They spent a day and a half developing vital skills that will support them in Year 11, the Sixth Form and beyond.

External speakers led workshop sessions on team building, self-confidence, communication and resilience and the event was finished off with staff and students enjoying ice creams on the grass in front of the IKB building. Students are already benefiting from the skills they learned, which they were able to apply in their work placements this week.



SPORT

VICTORY IN FIRST CRICKET MATCH AFTER COVID

At last! SBL's Y9 boys cricket team played and won their first post Covid game, beating Trinity Academy in the magnificent surroundings of Bitton CC . SBL's 16 overs saw them put an impressive 84 on the board for Trinity Academy to chase; a stellar fielding performance led to the opposition being all out for just 60. A big well done to top scorer H. Mercer with 26 runs and leading wicket taker J. Millard with his 3/0 masterclass! A massive thank you to Year 11 D. Miles and Josh/Andy from Bitton for their help with umpiring and scoring throughout. A wonderful afternoon's cricket - the future is bright for this sport at SBL!





KARATE ACE EARNS HUGE MEDAL HAUL

The Meadows now has a three times European Kenpo Karate Champion in the age 8-10 division.

Step forward Archer - who competed in seven categories and came away with three gold medals, three silver medals and a fourth place. He was taught by Europe's top exponents in the discipline during three days of seminars. He has learned an enormous amount and had the most fantastic life changing experience. Well done Archer!

SPORT

OWEN'S A LEADER IN HIS FIELD

Owen from Wellsway School won Gold in the Shotput, Discus and Javelin events at the Under 15 Welsh Athletic Championships.

Congratulations to him on his first places in the South West Schools Champions in Javelin and Shot Put too!



DANCE SUCCESS



Three Year 5 pupils from Wansdyke had success in a dance competition. Well done to Lilly, Daisy and Bobby.

HOLLY'S THE FASTEST 800M U15 GIRL IN THE WEST



Holly from Wellsway won the South West Schools Championships in Exeter under 15s Junior girls 800m, with a winning time of 2 minutes 19 seconds. This competition included the six counties of Somerset, Gloucestershire, Wiltshire, Dorset, Devon and Cornwall. We wish Holly all the best when she competes in the next competition, representing Avon, at the English Schools Championships in Manchester in July.

TOM'S INTERNATIONAL BASEBALL TOURNAMENT CALL-UP



Congratulations to Tom, from Wellsway School, who has been selected to represent Team GB U15 Baseball team. He will be taking part in a competition against countries including Spain, Switzerland, Turkey, Belgium and Russia. This is a fantastic achievement for Tom and we wish him all the best for the competition.

SPORT



AMELIA WINS GOLD IN ARTISTIC SWIMMING CONTEST

A Year 6 pupil from Wansdyke Primary is making waves in the world of artistic swimming.

Amelia took part in the Swim England national combo cup at the London Aquatics Centre at Olympic Park. More than 90 teams competed across four age groups and two divisions. Amelia's team won GOLD and as they compete in the highest division this means they are the best under 12 team in the country. It was a fantastic experience for her and she showed true courage competing on such a huge stage for the first time. Amelia is bottom left in the photo.

HARRY BATTLES BACK TO MAKE NATIONAL OPEN WATER FINALS



Swimmer Harry Galloway from SBL overcame recent health problems to win his class in the SW Regional Open Water Championships. His victory over 3km means he qualifies for the British Open Water Championships next month.



CHANDAG JUNIORS TAKE 2022 GALA HONOURS

Chandag Junior School
Swimming Squad took part
in the Keynsham Schools
Swimming Gala at Bath Sports
and Leisure Centre on Friday
15th July. Chandag were
hoping to keep their grip on
the Swimming Shield which
hadn't been competed for
since they triumphed in 2019.
Chandag were up against
Castle, Chew Stoke, Pensford,
St Keyna and Saltford schools.

The gala saw some very competitive races with strong swims from all schools. Chandag started convincingly winning the first two relays. However swimmers from Saltford, Chew Stoke and



Castle fought back with wins in several of the individual races. After the final relay, which was won by Chandag, it was unclear whether Chandag had done enough to hold on to the Keynsham Schools Swimming Gala Shield. Congratulations to the following children who represented Chandag: Florrie (Joint Captain), Anya, Grace, Bethan, Eva, Lucy, Julio (Joint Captain), Harry, Lewis, Harry, Theo, Akshay.

The final results were:

1st Chandag 82pts
2nd Saltford 66pts
3rd Chew Stoke 55pts
4th Castle primary 45 pts
5th Pensford 43 pts
6th St Keyna 24 pts

Thank you very much to Dave Burston and his helpers from the SSP for organising the gala, the staff at Bath Sports and Leisure Centre and all the friends and parents who supported and transported the children to the gala.



SPORTS SPORTS

Something for everyone across our sports centres this summer.

We are excited to share with you events, activities and clubs that are happening at both our sports centres this summer.

We have something for all ages to enjoy with friends or family. New activities, a summer fitness pass, a FREE summer fun open day on 6th August. Also The Labyrinth Challenge is coming to Wellsway Sports Centre grounds at the end of August.

We have holiday clubs and summer workshops from local sports and arts providers.

You can book our activities online and for more information visit our websites. Keep up to date by following us on Facebook and Instagram.









Summer holiday clubs and PAYG activities for all to enjoy.





The ultimate day for netball lovers!



Ages 11 -14

- Match play
- Team building
- Learn new skills
- Discount for EN members
- Great opportunity to socialise

Mon 25th July, 2022 10:00am - 3:00pm Sir Bernard Lovell Sports Centre, Bristol, BS30 8TS

Contact for booking: Kerry.Brooks@englandnetball.co.uk 07540 126813 Here are the holiday clubs and workshops that are coming to both Wellsway and SBL Sports Centres this summer. There is something for all ages and likes. Please book all holiday clubs or day clubs direct with the provider.

Details are within the information here or visit their websites for full details.



SUMMER OPENING TIMES

23RD JULY - 4TH SEPT MON - FRI 9AM - 9PM SAT-SUN 9AM - 5PM





What's on this summer





Soccer Shooters Football Fundays are really popular & a fun way for children age 5 to 12 to learn skills, build confidence and self-esteem.

The days are a mixture of fun games (the children contribute & request games they play), matches (if permitted), mini tournaments & our famous lunchtime quiz.

Thanks to the great relationship and close collaboration between Soccer Shooters, SBL Sports Center & Warmley Rangers, our Summer Holiday Clubs will be held at Redfield Edge Playing Fields using Warmley Rangers Clubhouse and facilities.













Holiday Club 2022

Workshop Classes

Come and have some holiday gymnastics fun and work towards gymnastics awards with qualified coaches.

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday
Weeks commencing 25/07 01/08 & 08/08
5+ years 9.30am to 11.30am £7 per session
(£25 to book all 4 sessions in the same week)
Advanced booking and payment is required, leases

Advanced booking and payment is required, please book early to avoid disappointment

Advanced Floor and Tumbling Class

Advanced Floor and Tumbling Class
This session is recommended for children aged 8 years
old and above. There are only 6 children per class
working with 2 coaches allowing for more one to one
coaching of the more advanced floor and tumbling
skills.

Monday & Tuesday 1pm to 2.30pm
Weeks commencing 25/07 01/08 & 08/08
£10 per session—Payment must be made at time of
booking (1:3 coach to gymnast ratio)

Veritas Gymnastics main focus is recreational gymnastics providing a fun friendly environment for your child to develop physically and socially. The classes are for all school aged children and are split according to age and ability. All classes work towards gymnastics badges and awards.

> Gymnastics Classes at SBL Sports Centre Please contact us for more information: Mobile; 07748238265 Email;veritasgymnastics@live.co.uk www.veritasgymnastics.co.uk





What's on this summer

Pa As You Go activies can now be booked online.



Pay As You Go fun for everyone and all ages.

You can now book online for one-off sessions. Our sports centres have Badminton Courts, Basket Ball Hoops and Courts, Cricket Nets, Table Tennis, Netball Courts, Tennis Courts, Short Mat Bowls 3G and Astro Pitches.

You can hire by the hour, to half and full days. You can hire the halls and pitches for birthday parties, events, tournaments or competitions.

Come a long to our summer open day at Wellsway Sports Centre, if you want to try an activity for free and see what we have to offer.











INFLATABLE FUN FOR ALL AGES

1000ft Long Inflatable
Obstacle Course
and
Mini Labyrinth Challenge







The Labyrinth Challenge is the Family event of the summer, and it is coming to Wellsway Sports Centre in Keynsham, Bristol on 27th and 28th August!

It is open daily, from 10.00-17.30 (gates open from 09.30) and, it promises to be a great day out, for the entire family. Come along, and take on our 1000ft long inflatable Obstacle Course - the Labyrinth Challenge: with exciting new obstacles and challenges for 2022, it really is the Biggest and Best Inflatable Obstacle Course around!

Tickets are booked in one hour sessions and you are able to complete the course as many times as you like within your time slot, subject to re-queue.

Please note the Labyrinth Challenge Obstacle Course is suitable for guests over the height of 1.2m due to some difficulty levels. Anybody under 1.2m cannot go on, however we do have our hugely impressive 200ft Inflatable Obstacle Course - Mini Labyrinth Challenge - which is suitable for everybody under 1.2m, with over 200ft of obstacles, slides and challenges, it is a must for any child! This is also booked in one hour time slots.

There's an Inflatable Village with lots of great attractions like Laser Tag, Slides, Crazy Golf, Total Wipeout and More. Food and Drink stations and lots more, so why not make a day of it?.....

Note -These additional rides and attractions will be chargeable, and we operate a token ride system. Tokens can be purchased on the day.

Purchase tickets online at

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ the-labyrinth-challenge-bristol-tickets-380267007857

10% OFF for Futura Learning Partnership
Students Promo Code
FUTURALEARNING

Glasses and shoes are not permitted on the Labyrinth Challenge or The Mini Labyrinth Challenge or on any of the other inflatable attractions at the event.

If you want to come along as a spectator, you can purchase our Entrance only ticket. Under 2's go free of charge.

Please note this a pre-booked event only and usually sells out fast. Tickets are NOT available on the gate. All tickets are non-refundable.





BOOK TODAY

Summer Training / Leagues Tournaments / Friendlies

2hr match fees Juniors £51 Adults £92



CALL OR EMAIL TO BOOK SCENQUIRIES@FUTURALEARNING.CO.UK

0117 456 5910 www.sblsports.co.uk

0117 916 1034 www.sportwellsway.com